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Hello Neighbors,
This is the first newsletter in a while.

To kick us off, let’s meet the Board and Committee Chairs.

Cindy Morrell and her husband of 37 years, Lee, bought their home on Jerdone Island 4 years ago and loved it so
much that they decided to move here full time with their 2 dogs and deaf cat, all rescues. They have 3 beautiful
daughters and 6 awesome grandchildren.

Pete Dorn and wife, Kathleen, have owned property on Jerdone Island since 1985. Their five children and 12
grandchildren have always loved their Lake Anna memories.

David Brusick moved here from Northern VA in 2005. His intent was to find a nice place to live where he could
spend a lot of time on the lake fishing. He have has four adult children.

Michelle Quamme and her husband, Kevin, have lived on Jerdone Island for 2 1/2 years. They have three adult
daughters and have lived in Virginia for 12 years.

Charlie Via and his wife, Donna, have lived on Jerdone Island for a year-and-a-half. They've been together for 32
years have two adult children and three grandchildren. And of-course one dog named Buddy.

Paula Nesbitt and her husband, Bob, have been Jerdone Island property owners since 1998. Twelve years ago they
built their dream retirement home & became full time residents of Jerdone Island. They have a daughter & son & 5
beautiful grandchildren all back in the Midwest. They have been Virginia residents for 24 years. Paula is a retired
licensed real estate appraiser & has been on the Architectural Review Committee for over 15 years.

John Messere has lived here for 15 years and really enjoys it. He has 4 children and 9 grandchildren who all enjoy
visiting him at the lake.

Charlie Via has agreed to be point-of-contact for gate keys and boat slip leases. Give him a call at 540-842-
0432 if you need help.

<& Future issues of The Jerdone Islander may be emailed. Please be certain we have a current email address. <&
Email addresses and snail mail address corrections can be submitted to the Board’s email listed below.

Submit ideas for future issues to theboard@jerdoneisland.org.

The Jerdone Island Lumberjack Elves have been busy clearing away overgrown trees.
Can you see where they have been? Can you spot where they might be next? If your
property needs a sprucing please join in - let’s get it done and keep our neighborhood
beautiful!
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